
April 19, 2022

Resignation

Kathleen Donovan from the Board of Review effective immediately.



April 12, 2022

Mayor Ryan Sorenson

Sheboygan City Hall

828 Center Avenue

Sheboygan, W1 53081

Dear Mayor Sorenson,

I am writing this letter to let you know I will be resigning from the City Board of Review effective

immediately. Due to my election to the County Board of Supervisors I will not be able to serve on both

boards. It has been my pleasure to serve on this board. I thank you forthe opportunity to serve the City

of Sheboygan. I hope to be able to serve the city in the future.

Best regards,

KcvChleen/Vonovcm/

Kathleen Donovan

623 Saint Clair Avenue

Sheboygan, Wl 53081

(920)316-2389


